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April 14, 2008

Via Email and Regular Mail

Land Administration
PO Box 100
Igaluit, NU, X0A 0OHO

Dear Mr. Holwell;

Re: Commencement of Exploration — LUP N2005C0023

Please be aware that Triex Minerals will be operating its spring/summer exploration
program between April 20, 2008 and August 31, 2009. All locations of camp site, fuel
caches and drill sites can be found in the original land use permit and its various

amendments.

| trust that you will forward this letter by fax to the Resource Management Officer in the
Kugluktuk office for his information.

Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,
TPLE)( MINERALS CORPOR

(s

Anna North
Land Manager




